RESUME DIGEST
ACT 63 (HB 150) 2018 Regular Session LeBas
Existing law allows the board of pharmacy to waive the pharmacist license or technician
certificate renewal fee for active duty members of the military.

New law retains existing law and extends the authorization to waive a renewal fee of a
pharmacist license or technician certificate to the spouse of an active-duty service member.

Effective August 1, 2018

(Adds R.S. 37:1208.1)



